

FADS Committee Meeting
Monday 20th June, 2022

Minutes

- 1 Present: Anna, Sheila, Gerry, Cindy, Tony, Margo, Barbara , Lorna
Anna welcomed the new committee members,

2	<p>Minutes from last meeting Conversation to be renewed with Sandy Kelso re display of trophies and any insurance costs.</p>	Sheila
3	<p>Treasurer's Report 2.1 Current Account: £1649.65 Bills to be paid from this Debit Account: £5206.36 -do- £130 is expected from Dalbeattie Anna produced an example of lazar boards to be gifted to other competing Clubs Cicely had spoken to Barbara about the need for funds. (Cicely donated £100 on Tuesday). Bill for Green Room to be paid. Insurance to be paid. Parts of cost of play due - £1500 usually given to competing clubs. A grant has been requested from Persimmons – not yet answered, but any surplus will be shared. Single use Licence for Treasurer – leave it as it is; apply for grant for a new one. Booze left over from ceilidh – Jane will discuss this with Andrew.</p>	Barbara Gerry Gerry/Cindy
2.2	<p>Membership 29 paid members including 2 primary children. It is hoped to lure Ian and Laura back into an active role, perhaps more Roaches Coaches.</p>	Jane
3.1	<p>Productions 2022-23 Housebound Ready for Rhyl. Sarah will prepare social info.</p>	Sarah
3.2	<p>Panto Babes in the Wood, written by Gavin. Need for backstage crew, in particular musical Director or rehearsal pianist with professional tracks. Gavin's preference to be checked. Ask Helen B. after Rhyl. <i>Production meeting Thursday 18th August</i> <i>Panto casting Thursday 25th August</i></p>	Sheila
3.3	<p>Future Productions Heather Stewart to help? Yasmin has also expressed an interest in dance. Barbara will work with children. There is no High School Show so maybe youngsters from there will be interested. Paper work – radio mike licence required. Could we read on zoom? Maybe One Act or Full Length Play to include youngsters. A day long workshop for youngsters could be useful. Possibly record a day for ideas, reading.</p>	Gerry
4	<p>General News & Planning</p>	
4.1	<p>Youth Development Team</p>	

4.2	<p>Margo agreed to manage a Youth Team, with Kevin, Jeannie, Barbara, Andy, David, and Jackie.</p> <p>Plan open event for teenagers. Agree first meeting for teenagers and appoint liaison. Could be during the day or at night; maybe zoom; think of next Festival.</p> <p>Play Reading</p> <p>Play reading to be arranged – Full Length and One Act including youngsters</p> <p>Contact people re Facebook and all villagers.</p> <p>SCDA meeting – no date yet</p>	Sarah
5	<p>Communications and Publicity – <i>Forward to next meeting</i></p>	
6	<p>E-mail reminder about renewals to be sent by Chair after Rhyl.</p>	
7	<p>Social</p>	
7.1	<p>Successful picnic at the Hub</p>	
7.2	<p>Future Social Ideas</p> <p>Workshops – panto chorus; Open Day Sat. 17th September, hopefully to attract new people.</p>	
8.	<p>Club Collaborations – <i>Forward to next meeting</i></p>	
9	<p>AOCB</p> <p>Tony to send info. to attract members back.</p>	
10	<p>Next meeting: 5th September 2022</p>	
11	<p>Thanks were made to New Chair, Anna</p>	